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MERCY HOSPITAL . 2200 JEFFERSON AVENUE s TOLEDO « OHIO « 43624-9988 ¢ 419/ 259-1500

November 21, 1990

A. Bert Davis

Regional Administrator
U.B.N.R.C.

Region III

799 Roosevelt Rd.

Glen Ellyn, Illinois 60137

RE: License No. 34-00305-04
Docket No. 03012134

Dear Sir:

In response to your letter of November 2, 1990, the following information
is provided.

Our N.R.C. License #34-00305-04 was amended on April 2, 1990. This
amendment added conditions 16 & 17. Condition 16 states that our facility
ie wempt from the decommissioning financial assurance requirements of

10 CFR 30.35 (d). In light of this, we believe that 10 CFR 30.35 (d) does
nct apply.

Please call Judy Steedman or Andrew Schneider, Ph.D., at 419-259-1249 if
you need additional information.
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